
September 10, 2024 

 

Dear Athletic Director/Boys Golf Coach: 

Windmill Lakes Golf Club is proud to host the 2024 OHSAA Boys Sectional Tournament on MONDAY 

SEPTEMBER 30.  The tournament will be run using the attached tee sheet with starting times beginning 

at 8:00am.  Changes could be made to the tee sheet based upon the number of players entered.   

**If you have less than 5 players and have not already done so, please contact me as soon as possible. 

The OHSAA is no longer requiring schools to complete entry forms.  All entries are to be submitted on 

Baum’s Page/iWanamaker.  Entries must be submitted by Saturday September 28 at 11:00pm. 

We will be using iWanamaker thru the OHSAA app for live scoring again this year.  Please make sure 

your team is registered there prior to arriving to the tournament.  All coaches must download the 

OHSAA app and register on iWanamaker before the tournament closing date of Saturday Sept. 28TH!  

Also, all players should also be registered and have the app downloaded for live scoring prior to the 

tournament as well.   

Schools are no longer responsible for paying the golf course for tournament greens fees.  The Northeast 

District Athletic Board will be paying each of the golf courses directly.  Practice Round fees are to be paid 

directly to the golf course at the time of play.  Practice round fees are $32.00 per player.  Must call 
ahead for practice round tee times.  (330) 297-0440.  Tee times for practice rounds will be available Mon-
Fri and weekends after 12:00.  Any times made outside this window will be required to pay the regular 
rates during the selected time.   

On MONDAY SEPTEMBER 30TH   (day of tournament), coaches will pick up a packet with rules sheet and 

scorecards in the pro shop upon arrival at the course.  Tournament results will be posted in the club 

house as well as online at:  baumspage.com.   

The top four teams and top four individuals on non-qualifying teams will advance to the OHSAA District 

Tournament that will be held at PINE HILLS GOLF CLUB on MONDAY OCT. 7TH   The first tee times are 

scheduled for 8:00am. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (330) 297-0440 or via email at 

mm3max@yahoo.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MICHAEL MAXWELL 
BOYS GOLF TOURNAMENT MANAGER 
WINDMILL LAKES GOLF CLUB 
RAVENNA, OH  44266 
(330) 297-0440 
MM3MAX@YAHOO.COM 


